
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 2:18 PM 
To: 'Amy Wergin' 
Cc: Hedman, Curtis J - DHS 
Subject: Open House for the Manitowoc/Town of Newton Gravel Pit Site 
 
Hi Amy,  
 
I hope you are doing well! I am reaching out to provide you an update and to see if you want to attend 
another Open House for the Manitowoc/Town of Newton Gravel Pit site. Based on private well sampling 
results, the City of Manitowoc and their environmental consultant AECOM have expanded their private 
well sampling efforts into the Town of Manitowoc for chlorinate volatile organic compounds. Their 
expanded private well sampling started in early November and is still currently ongoing. The City and 
AECOM plan to have an Open House for the residents to get updates and ask any questions they may 
have. They are looking to schedule the Open House either the first or second Saturday in March (the 7th 
or 14th). I have also asked Curtis Hedman from DHS to attend. Please let me know if you want to attend 
the Open House, and as we get closer to March, I will provide additional details on place and time, etc. 
 
Thanks,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 
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